
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017	
11:30:41	AM	
	
The	feed-in	Tarrif	should	be	truly	representative	of	its	value.	
This	should	include	environmental	value	and	the	decreased	need	for	upgrades	to	
the	system,	by	eliminating	the	day-time	peak.	
	
Peggy	Fisher		

	
Postcode:	2071	
	
	




